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Malta welcomes the delegation of Republic of Moldova and congratulates it for adopting the National Human Rights Action Plan for the period 2018-2022 and for the progress achieved since the last review. 

Malta would like to make the following recommendations:

1) Take measures to ensure inclusive education for all children with disabilities.
2) Consider including the subject of combating hate crimes in the curriculum of initial and continuous training, of police, prosecutors, judges and lawyers.

We wish the delegation of the Republic of Moldova a successful review session.
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